
 

Friday 10th February 2023 

 

Re. Parent and Carer Café: Tuesday 28th February 2023 - SEND 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to our Café which we are holding on Tuesday 28th February between 

9.00 and 9.45am in our Burbage classroom, just off of Turney playground.  

The focus for this Café will be how we support children with Special Educational Needs and 

Disabilities (SEND) at Dulwich Hamlet. 

This session, led by the SENDCo, Lilian Koder, will take you through how SEND provision is organised 

in the school and the systems we have in place. Will Cannock, the SEND Lead across all of the schools 

in our Trust, will be there to answer questions and talk about our recent SEND Review. It will also be 

an opportunity to meet and chat to other parents and carers of children with additional needs. 

Please RSVP via the school office if you would like to join us for this opportunity: 

office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk We will have coffee and biscuits available, so it would be 

really good to know numbers in advance for catering.  

Hoping that you can join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Purcell                                  Lilian Koder 

Headteacher             SENDCo 
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